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Determination of Admission 

Arrangements 
The School Admissions (Admission Arrangements and Co-ordination of Admission Arrangements) 

(England) Regulations 2012. 

In accordance with The School Admissions (Admission Arrangements and Co-ordination of Admission 

Arrangements) (England) Regulations 2012, the admission authority for all schools in the Enfield 

Learning Trust has now determined their admission arrangements for 2018/19. 

Any person or body has a right to object to admission arrangements, subject to the relevant sections 

of the above act; conditions to be met (regulation 24) and objections that cannot be made (regulation 

21 or 22). 

Objections can be made online at GOV.UK 

or  

in writing to OSA, Bishopsgate House, Feethams, Darlington, DL1 5QE. 

 

Consultation took place between 8th December 2016 and February 2017 on the proposed change to 

Chesterfield Primary School’s admissions arrangements for 2018; to make changes to the existing 

admissions policy. 

 A reduction in the planned admission number at Chesterfield Primary School from 120 to 90 

from September 2018.  

Consultation activities included writing to parents/carers/governors, wider community and 

advertising the proposed change on this website.  There were no objections received following 

consultation and the Enfield Learning Trust Board has now formally determined the proposed 

arrangements for 2018. 
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